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Can you help us to develop our new reading space?  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At St Oswald’s we are passionate about reading. We encourage our pupils to become life-
long readers, reading for both pleasure and curiosity.  From September, we intend to 
celebrate and strengthen our reading culture in school. Drawing on their wide experience, 
our teachers have worked together to design their own, personalised reading spine 
(collection) that includes a breadth of high-quality text types, genres and authors. From the 
books the pupils will share together in classrooms, we have carefully selected our ‘100 books 
to read before you leave St Oswald’s’ and plan to create a new central reading space in 
school where these books can be shared and enjoyed.  
 
We will endeavour to buy as many as we can, but if you felt able to gift one of our ‘100 
books’ to the new reading space, we would be very grateful. If you wish, you can select a 
book from our Amazon Wishlist and it will be delivered directly to school. There is absolutely 
no expectation for you to do so, but any book gifted to our reading space will be appreciated 
and treasured.  
 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2YMHB92WJT9NQ?ref_=wl_share 
 
Please note, if a gift message is included in the order, we will label the inside of the book 
with the name of the person who purchased it for us as a reminder of your generosity.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Jemma Dunne  
Deputy Headteacher 

Watch this ‘reading’ space! 
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